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CFFA joins the Pure Salmon campaign

On May 25", CFFA joined the Pure Salmon campaign which lobbies to raise the
standards of farmed raised fish.

The Pure Salmon campaign calls on the global salmon farming industry to:

1.

2.

Adopt farming methods that eliminate disease transfer and salmon escapes;

Eliminate the use of antibiotics, biocides, and harmful chemicals in salmon
farming;

Guarantee salmon farm waste is not discharged directly into the environment;

Stop the current depletion of wild fish stocks caused by the 3:1 ratio of
slaughtered fish to salmon growth.

Prohibit the use of genetically engineered fish, feed, and other genetic
modification;

Guarantee that salmon farming does not harm other wildlife;

Respect the views of coastal communities and other stakeholders in locating
farms; and

Adopt and implement ethical business practices, including safe, healthy work
environments and fair compensation.

For more information, see Pure Salmon campaign website
http://www.puresalmon.org/
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